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CLERK’S ALERT 
 
King County Superior Court Clerk’s Office KC Script Portal Offline on 
Friday, August 15, 2025 

The King County Clerk’s Office/Department of Judicial Administration will be performing 
system maintenance to our case management system on the evening of August 15, 
2025.  The KC Script Portal will be offline between 6pm on Friday, August 15th 
until 6pm on Saturday, August 16th.  

Online services accessible through the KC Script Portal will be unavailable during this 
time.  This includes case searches, e-filing new cases and documents, e-service, 
electronic working copies, civil protection order submissions, records requests, and 
submitting proposed orders to the court via Ex Parte via the Clerk and Orders for 
Review. 

To monitor the status of the KC Script Portal, please visit the Clerk’s Office E-Filing 
Status page: http://kcscclerkefilingstatus.com/.  
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